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“wilbm.  (R.—Kans.) New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521
Joe Reppert—Press Secretary

FOR IMMEDIA TE RELEASE -- DECEMBER 14, 1972

WASHINGTON, D.C., DEC. 14, 1972 -- Senator Bob Dole
today announced that the Veterans Administration is
installing a special telephone hook-up in Kansas City
and Topeka.

With the new phone system residents of Topeka
and Kansas City can call a local number and reach the
VA Center in Wichita.

The new system is designed to aid veterans
and their families in obtaining informat ion about VA
programs and policies.

The system will be activated December 28, 1972.

The numbers are: Kansas City - 432-1650, Topeka - 357-5301.
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